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Oh, magnify the LORD with me, and let us exalt his name together!'—Psalm 34:3
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Call to Worship: Psalm 9:1-20 | Pastor Chatles Swann
Worship Through Music: Andy Shumpert
Hymn:423 On Jordan’ Stormy Banks I Stand
Scripture Reading: Mark 3:1-35| Matthew Lawson
Hymn:406 Christ, the Sure and Steady Anchor
Hymn:407 It 1s Well with My Soul

Sermon: Set Aside Self for the Saints Pt. 2 Romans 14:19-15:3 |
Pastor Charles Swann

Hymn:347 So Send I You
Benediction Pastor Chatles Swann

Sunday Biblical Education Hour - 9:30 am
Sunday Worship Service - 10:30 am
Wednesday Night Prayer Meeting and Bible Study:
6-6:45 pm - Prayer Meeting
6:30 pm - Food, Fellowship and Bible Study

www.covenantbaptistsc.org

Bible Ed Study
The 1689 Confession— Pastor Charles Swann and Elder Chris Olds




Announcements

Happy Mothers Day to all our moms and grand-
mothers. Here are some encouraging words to keep
persevering as a godly mother.

Chatles Spurgeon recounts his Sunday afternoons
with his mother as a child:

"I cannot tell you how much I owe to the solemn words of my good mother. It
was the custom on Sunday evenings, while we were yet little children, for her to
stay at home with us, and then we sat round the table and read verse by verse, and
she explained the Scripture to us. After that was done, then came the time of
pleading; there was a little piece of Alleyn's Alarm, or of Baxter's Call to the Un-
converted, and this was read with pointed observations made to each of us as we
sat round the table; and the question was asked how long it would be before we
would think about our state, how long before we would seck the Lord. Then came
a mother's prayer, and some of the words of a mother's prayer we shall never for-
get, even when our hair is grey."

For anyone participating or thinking of participating in co-op next year, there will
be an informational and organizational meeting after church starting promptly at
12:30 on the 1st of June in the fellowship hall. We will answer any question for
prospective members and will go over structure, classes and teachers for the up-
coming school year! Please bring your lunch (and lunch for family if they are stay-
ing) and feel free to eat as we converse. If you are interested and this would be
your first year, please see Kerri Olds, Katie Prinz, or Lindsey Herrera for a mis-
sion statement and guidelines packet before the actual meeting so you can read it
and make sure it is a good fit for your family.

Reminder: we have a free church directory app. If you need to be added, or need
help updating your listing/picture, please contact Coie 803-397-4303.

Next Lord’s day is Mother's Day. We will not be having our Second Sunday Fel-
lowship meal. We hope that it will give a needed break for our mothers and an
opportunity to have time with your mom’s.

On May 18th, Pastor Swann and his family will be in Florida celebrating his
mom’s 90th birthday. Chris Olds will be preaching and Sandy Allen leading wor-
ship through music.

Scripture Songs Memorization Tool: https://tinyurl.com/cbcscriptureplaylist

Text biblesongs to 55498 to be notified of new song releases.




Bible Ed

9:30 am in our new fellowship building . We are
looking

at our study of the 1689 Confession which is the
Confession that we most closely align with here at CBC.

Local Missions
Have you thought about inviting someone to church lately. There are so many
people that need Christ and need a good church home. Missions starts where

you live.

Giving Online
The new online giving platform is live on our Website. Please follow the online

instructions and If you have any questions, please contact us.

Fellowship Breakfasts

-Men’s Breakfast meets on the 1st Saturday of the month at 9:00 A.M. in the fellowship
area.

-Women's Breakfast will be held the 3rd Saturday of every month at 9:30 A.M. Also, the
first Tuesday of every month at 11:30 there is a Women’s Luncheon at the Ruby Tues-
day off of Highway 1.

Dear Brothers and Sisters. I truly want to thank you all for your support in prayer during
the time I was in Ukraine. I am preparing now my prayer letter and video show which I
believe will blaess you much. Lord willing in 2-3 weeks we’ll have it ready. Again thank
you all - Bobby

Upcoming Cleaning Volunteers: On-Call Deacon List
May 10: Bean/Steele May 4: Phifer

May 17:Hutto May 11: Waddell

May 24: Waddell/Lucas May 18: Lucas

May 31:Antley/Yurko/Bigby May 25: Steele



